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For latest news and updates please visit our news page here
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DARSTAED
Trains de luxe

http://www.facebook.com/Darstaed


Ladies & Gentlemen,

Welcome to our Darstaed newsletter No: 66
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Yesterday September 4th, our distributor for our 2-r fs range Mr Ellis Clark of Ellis Clark Trains organised

a train meet in Skipton. Over 400 visitors attended. On view were the first Wickham Trolley, the first

sample of the B5 and the first production samples of our Thompson coaches.



3

At that occasion also the Pullman production was announced. These will be made in 2-r fs and a 3-r 

version may be considered.

Cheers,

Andries
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